
WARMFIELD – CUM – HEATH PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL 

 HELD ON 

 WEDNESDAY 5TH MAY 2021 AT 6.30PM 

VIA ZOOM 

 

 

 

56/05/21. PRESENT 

Cllr Fisher (Chair), Smith, Gueli, Wood, Wallis, Wilby J, Sanderson, Wilby G. 

 

Parish Clerk-Tracy Johnson 

 

57/05/21. APOLOGIES 

Cllr Vasey, District Cllr Dagger and District Cllr Blezard 

 

THE ANNUAL MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL. 

 

58/05/21. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 2018/19 

 

Cllr Fisher commented that this year had been a very different year and the Parish Council 

had done well to keep business going.  All meetings had been held remotely via Zoom and 

otherwise all other business had carried on as normal as possible.  This would be our last 

Zoom meeting and then it would be back to normal face to face meetings.  One of the 

previous Parish Councillors and Chair of Heath Residents Association, Carl Mills has sadly 

passed away and will be greatly missed by the whole community.   

 

Cllr Fisher stood down as Chair and handed the meeting over to the Clerk.   

 

59/05/21. ELECTION OF CHAIR /DEPUTY CHAIR 

 

1. To elect a Chair 

Cllr Fisher was proposed by Cllr Sanderson and seconded by Cllr Smith.  Cllr Fisher 

agreed to stand and was elected by way of a unanimous vote.   

 

2. To elect a Deputy Chair 

Cllr Wilby J was proposed by Cllr Smith and seconded by Cllr Gueli.  Cllr Wilby J 

agreed to stand and was elected by way of a unanimous vote.  

 

60/05/21. DECLERATIONS OF ACCEPTANCE OF OFFICE 

 

The Declarations of Acceptance of Office will be signed by Councillors and Witnessed by the 

Clerk at the next face to face meeting on Wednesday, 23rd June.   

 

61/05/21. MEETING CLOSED  

 

The meeting closed at 6.55pm.   

 

 

 


